
 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 12 Students 

In light of the updated advice from the government yesterday, we will not be holding the Year 12 

Parent’s evening as planned for Thursday 19th March.   If you have anything that you urgently need 

to discuss then please contact Katie Johnson, Head of Bradgate Sixth Form at 

katie.johnson@wvacademy.org 

 

Kind regards 

Katie Johnson 

Head of Bradgate Sixth Form 

Bradgate SIxth Form 
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